
 
 

 On or around December 14th and continuing throughout the Holiday 
break, FOD will have a dumpster and a debris chute positioned as 
shown.  Contractors will be working on the roof to remove damaged 
insulation that was blown off of a large area of external ductwork 
during the windstorm of September 2008. 

 
 The repair project has had an extended duration due to the use of 

FEMA funds made available by the Federal Government to the 
University and by a design change from the original insulation type. 

 
 Debris removal will be done during break and insulation will be 

installed in the Spring of 2010. Physics Department members are 
asked to refrain from putting any material in the dumpsters. During 
the work period, there will be no access to the trash room and to the 
existing dumpster. 
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